
SIS/CIR/2022-23/008                                                                                 14th June, 2022

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that classes will be held online from tomorrow Wednesday,

15th June 2022 till Sunday, 26th June 2022, as per the directives received from the

State Government due to the prevailing heat wave.

The details of online classes will be emailed to you by the respective coordinators.

Thanks & regards,
Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


